
 

 

 

 

Welcome to 
 

AAPAC 
 

African-American Parent Advisory Council 
 

We are an advocacy group made up of families  
of African-American students, the school staff,  

and community members who are committed to the 
academic success and awareness of our 

African-American Student body. We will provide 
advice and requests to the school principal and 
staff on programs and services that can improve 
academic outcomes for African-American students  

in school or community. 

 

 

There is a significant achievement and opportunity 
gap separating our African-American students. 

Parental involvement in school has been 
demonstrated to be a major key factor for 
children’s academic outcomes. Regardless of 
income or background, students with involved 

parents are more likely to earn higher grades, 
enroll in higher-level programs, develop enhanced 

social skills and behaviors, and adaptability. 

Everyone is welcome to join our advocacy group 
and encouraged to voice their opinions and 

educational perspectives and targets on how we 
can improve academic outcomes for 

African-American families. 
Let’s work together to support your child’s success 
and celebrate academic, social, cultural diversity 

and pride. 

 

 
 

What is 

AAPAC? 

Why is  
AAPAC 

important? 

How can  
I get 

involved? 


